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August 4, 2022 

 
 

PORT OF VANCOUVER USA 
 

NOTICE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Port of Vancouver USA Board of Commissioners 
will attend the Port of Vancouver’s Waterfront Appreciation Lunch, beginning at 11:30 
a.m., Tuesday, August 9, 2022 at the Port of Vancouver, Terminal 3, Building 3105 
(pulp warehouse), Vancouver, Washington, 98660.  The purpose of the event is to 
participate in a casual dockside barbeque to express gratitude for those working on 
the docks along with port waterfront tenants and customers. The commission will not 
vote on any action items or sign any documents during the event. 
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